
 

19th October 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As you may know, on the first day back after the half term we start our pre-public 
examinations (mock exams) for Y11. 
 
At the link below you will find important information for the students to access through 
their school account to support their revision.  These files will also be added to our Y11 
blog, and available on Show My Homework. 
 

Student Preparation for Autumn PPEs 
 
There are two useful documents that you may wish to refer to yourselves which are 
attached for convenience - the timetable for the examinations and a guide to the papers 
and content being assessed. 
 
Any questions over the course of the next two days, please contact me direct by email on 
carina.smith@clf.uk.  Any revision guides purchased or agreed to be provided can be 
collected from the school between 11:30 and 1:30 on Friday 21st October - please email me 
if you wish to pop in and collect. 
 
 
Good luck to our Y11 who are #simplythebest! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Carina Smith 
Vice Principal 
Broadoak Academy 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://clfacademies.sharepoint.com/:f:/s/BALeadership-O365Group/EqixyefUmRJIh0WcFHK-o5MBU0FeIXDNWVl-pnchCPl9jw
https://clfacademies.sharepoint.com/:f:/s/BALeadership-O365Group/EqixyefUmRJIh0WcFHK-o5MBU0FeIXDNWVl-pnchCPl9jw

